
6th July SPORTS REPORT 

 

Year 5 Mini Olympics 

 

On Wednesday 6th July, 18 pupils from Year 5 

attended a mini Olympics at The Weald. The 

pupils competed in a range of athletic 

activities including: shot-put, javelin, triple 

jump, 400m run and relays. As we ended up 

being the only school which attended, the 

children were split into 3 teams and 

competed in all the events.  The scores were 

added together and the result were in…Team 

B were the winners!  All of the children had a 

fantastic time, went home with a medal and were a credit to the school. Well 

done team! 

  


